
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

From the Desk of the Principal 
 
The term has started well and I would like to welcome the new families who have 
joined our school. We have a busy second half year ahead so please keep an eye on 
our Facebook page and newsletters for forthcoming events and activities. 
 

Staff News 

 

I would like to welcome Susannah Driver to our staff as a new 
year 1 teacher in Room 14. We have opened up Room 14 due to 
our growing roll. 
 
 

New Students 
 

Do you have younger children at home due to turn 5 soon?  If so please get in touch with us to 

complete and enrolment and organise class visits so that their transition to school life will be 

smooth. 
 

 

Attendance Trophy 

  
 

 

 
 
 
. 
 

Parent/teacher interviews – School closes at 12.00 on Wednesday.  Normal day 
Thursday. 
 

Don’t forget to book a time to see your child’s teacher next Wed 
26th or Thurs 27th July. This can be done online as per the 
notice sent home. Alternatively you can contact our school 
office to book a time. We would love to see everyone as this is 
a great opportunity to share results and it helps us support your 
children when parents also share information.  Please also 
check out the table of lost property items which will be outside 

the school office under the canopy by the library.  
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Class and Individual and Family photos. 
  
These are happening tomorrow (Thursday) – Please ensure your 
children are looking their best and bring their brightest smiles tomorrow.   
 

 

From the Desk of Steven Pickett: 
 

Inter-school Hockey 
 

On Thursday the 3rd of August, we will be taking four teams 
(2 boys and 2 girls) of year 5 and 6 students to inter-school 
hockey.  Once again, the day is being held at the Waitakere 
Hockey Turf next to Henderson High School.  All players that have made the teams 
will receive a notice this week with all the details.  
 

Kelston Intermediate Enrolment Forms 
 

These have been delayed and will be given out to all year 6 students 
as soon as possible.  Any year 6 student that is or might be going to 
Kelston Intermediate can return the completed form to our school office 
or directly to Kelston Intermediate.  
 

Lost Property 
 

Our lost property bins are overflowing with clothing - especially school jumpers.  If 
your child has lost any clothing or their drink bottle, please come to the office to have 
a look. We will also be putting out all the items on a table outside the school office 

under the canopy by the library on the parent interview days. 🙂 
 
 

Coming Events:  
 

Thursday 20th July Photo Day 

Wed & Thurs 26th & 27th 
July 

Parent Teacher Interviews – School 
finishes at 12.00 on Wed only. 

Tuesday 1st August Duffy Theatre – at school 

Thursday 3rd August Interschool Hockey 

Wednesday 16th August School Board Meeting  6.30pm 

Thursday 31st August Interschool Rugby 

Thursday 31st August Interschool Netball 

Friday 22nd September Principals Asemby, Last Day of Term.   

 
 
 
 
 

Children Away From 

School? 

 If your child needs to be away 
from school, please contact 
the school office before 
9.30am  to let us know each 
day.  You can phone on 827 
2187, email at 
admin@kelstonprimary.school
.nz, text us on 0211647819 -  
or log an absentee on our 
website or Skool Loop App.    

Please  give us your child’s first 
and last name, room number 
and reason for absence. 

Internet Banking – We are happy to receive school payments by Internet Banking.  Please 

remember to use your child’s name and reason for payment as your reference.  Account 

Number is ASB  123051 0387085 00.  Feel free to email us that you have paid  


